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Wallaby Flyer 

Good luck to our Wallabadah Touch Team, 

consisting of Trey, Sam, Addison, Will J, 

Archie, Bianca, Owen and Will R who are 

travelling to Sydney next Tuesday to play 

on Wednesday 21 September.  Have a 

great time! 
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On Wednesday the 3-6 children       
enjoyed weeding and turning the soil in 
the vegetable garden.  We harvested 
the last of the winter vegetables and 
are we are now planning our Spring    
garden plantings!  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

21 September—Touch     

Football in Sydney. 

22 September—Public      

Holiday—National Day of 

Mourning for the Queen. 

23 September—Last day of 

Term 3. 

Wallaby/MERIT awards 

Congratulations to Khloe, Eli, Bianca 

and Cheyenne for receiving their      

Wallaby award and to Nate for           

receiving his 

Merit badge.  

Congratulations 

to all students. 

 

Kinder Orientation 

We thoroughly enjoyed having 5 families  
attend our school on Tuesday. 

If you know any other families who may be 
interested in attending our beautiful school, 
please ask them to contact the office on 
67465512. 

Happy birthday         

Mackenzie.  

We hope you 

had a         

fabulous day. 




